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RESOLUTION APPROVING ENTERING INTO AN AGREEMENT WITH
VEENSTRA & KIMM, INC. FOR NEW CONSTRUCTION BUILDING INSPECTIONS
IN THE CITY OF EARLHAM, IOWA

WHEREAS, the City Council of Earlham, Iowa, is dedicated to improving the safety and wellbeing of our community; and,

WHEREAS, the Council believes the recent tax abatement program will result in anticipated residential growth, bringing with it builders other than local companies; and

WHEREAS, the firm of Veenstra & Kimm, Inc. offers contracted building inspection department services for municipalities across Iowa.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Earlham will hereby enter into an agreement with Veenstra & Kimm, Inc. for new construction building inspections in the City of Earlham, Iowa

Passed and approved this 8th day of April, 2019.


	

						________________________________
							  Jeff Lillie, Mayor


Attest: ________________________________
Mary Sue Hibbs, City Clerk/Treasurer




Introduced by: ________________     Seconded by: _______________________
	
	VOTE
	AYE
	NAY
	ABSENT
	ABSTAIN

	Brock Fredericksen
Adam Griswold
Brant Payne
Scott Petersen
Chris Swalla
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